MARCH 2006

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on March 13, 2006 at 7:00
p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and Schipper opened with prayer. The
previous months minutes were approved as read.

Kim Vanl.angevelde, County Commissioner presented her report and answered
questions.

Dick has agreed to be reappointed as the township representative to the ZBA for a 3-year
term, expiring 3-31-2009. A motion was made by Boer man and supported by Lindholm
to accept this appointment. All ayes. Motion carried.

Ron reported that Wolters brothers are doing clean up by Melvin Lugten’s property and it
1s looking much better.

Hilda reported what 1s on the agenda for the March 16 Planning Commission meeting.
They were going to be looking at updating the zoning maps but this will be postponed

until the next meeting in April.

The township bills were presented. A motion was made by Boerman and supported by
Schipper to approve the payment of these. All ayes. Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented. A motion was made by Schipper and supported
by Boerman to approve. All ayes. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Meiste to adjourn at 7:25. All ayes.
Motion carried. .

Sheila Meiste, Clerk



